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DAN KINGSTON R.I.P  
The Requiem Mass will take place on Tuesday 
13th February at 11am, here at Sacred Heart. 
Please remember him and his family in your 
prayers. 
 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED SUNDAY 25TH 
FEBRUARY & SATURDAY 2ND MARCH: 
The church floor is due to be sanded and sealed 
in w/c 26th February. Benches will have to be 
moved from the church into the annexe and back 
again on the above dates. If you can help please 
contact the Parish Office or talk to Toni. 
 
NOURISH FOODBANK: 
February food collections will be at the Masses on 
Sunday 4th and Saturday 10th, when we will be 
on hand to receive any cash contributions. For 
anyone not attending those Masses, food 
contributions can also be dropped off at any other 
Mass. Many thanks for your continued support at 
this time when donations tend to be low. 
 
                                                                                                          
 

NEXT SUNDAY: 
There will be a collection for the Lourdes 
Pilgrimage Fund. Diocesan Gift Aid envelopes 
can be used. 
Applications to join the 50th Anniversary Lourdes 
pilgrimage are now open! 2024’s pilgrimage will 
mark both the 50th Anniversary of the diocesan 
Lourdes Pilgrimage and the 20th Anniversary of 
the Redshirts youth programme, both of which 
have helped so many people encounter God. 
 
ECOGROUP:  
Members of the combined St. Thomas and 
Sacred Heart Ecogroup have compiled a Lenten 
Fast Book. Thank you for all your recipes. There 
will be a Book Launch on Wednesday evening, 
the 7th of February at 7pm in The Gresham 
Lecture Room, Mayfield Girls School (access 
through Gate House on High Street) John Paul 
Dequay, the cofounder of the Ecological 
Conversion Group will be our guest speaker. You 
can preorder the book via sign up sheets in 
church or email ktreherne@btinternet.com 
 
JOIN OUR DIOCESAN LENT INVITED 
MISSION! 
The fourth series of Invited is presented by a 
collection of amazing Diocesan and Religious 
priests, who offer their insights into what it means 
to make Jesus the Lord of our lives, how we the 
Church can be the beacon of light this world 
needs, and how we can be transformed by all that 
Mother Church has to offer. 
Join our own group in the Sacred Heart annexe 
every Wednesday evening at 7.30pm from 21st 
February to watch the video and take part in lively 
discussion.  If you prefer you can watch the 
videos at home:  
https://www.abdiocese.org.uk/invited 
It will also be possible to spend some quiet time 
in Church with Exposition of the Blessed 
Sacrament from 7pm. 
 
PRAYERS FOR THE SICK: 
Please remember in your prayers all who are    
sick in our parish.  
 
ANNIVERSARIES: 
Please remember all those whose anniversaries 
occur around this time. 

Sunday 4th February – Fifth Sunday in O T   

Sat 3rd    6pm – St Thomas                               

Sun 4th   10am - Sacred Heart – Parish People                                                            

Wed 7th   10am - Sacred Heart                                                               

 

Sat 10th    6pm – Sacred Heart -  Dan Kingston R.I.P                                                                            

Sun 11th    10am  – St Thomas 

 

Graveyard: Gates are open weekends 9am - 1pm. 

Confessions: After Mass on Wednesday’s or by 

appointment with Fr Patrick 

Exposition: First Friday, 9.00am – 10.00am 

Mothers Prayers: Contact the Parish Office 

Parish Office opening hours:  

Wednesday & Friday 9.00am - 1pm 
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